
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First and foremost, thank you to Kasey Knaus and Robin 
Fournier for organizing this amazing tree Lighting event and 

to Mayor Paul Brakeman for cooking and serving dinner. 
Thank you, John’s Waterproofing, for providing the goodie 
bags Santa gave out.  Thank you to PortraitMasters for the 
paying or the tree and buying the supplies for dinner and a 
final thank you goes to Left Coast Santa for attending our 

event!  

The City Would also like to give a very big thank you to Dusty 
Craig for always making the town look so festive by putting 

up and taking down the holiday decorations! 

Update from Community Center 
Food Box hours are changing starting in January 2025 

food box hours will be Mondays 4pm-6pm.  
 

City Hall Will be Closed January 1st thru 6th as 

well as January 20th & February 17th. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays from your City Council.  

(Not Pictured Aage Wurdinger) 

 

 

 

Events to look forward to in 2025: 
(Some Dates to be determined) 

• Free Coffee:  Every Thursday morning @ Community Center  

• Roadside Clean-Up: April (need someone to plan) 

• Homecoming Picnic: August 2025 

• Annual Community Harvest Festival: August 

• Chicken Dinner:  October 

• Trunk or Treat: October 31, 2025 

• Annual Holiday Bazaar: November 

• Annual Christmas Tree Lighting: December 6th, 2025 

 

With the cold weather upon us please make sure that your 
house and property are prepared. Here are some tips: 

1. Protect your pipes, making sure they are wrapped or 
otherwise covered. 

2. Make sure to seal your windows and doors. 
3. Make sure to check, clean and maintain your roof, 

fireplace, furnace, and gutters. 
4. Be prepared for power outages 

Here is a resource for more tips on how to winterize your 
home. 

https://www.conservationmart.com/t-ways-to-weatherize-
home.aspx 
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